
BGF - SUSPENSION OF POLICIES 
 

 

The policies of the Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School Board are subject to suspension 

only upon a majority vote of the entire Board membership at a meeting for which the proposed 

suspension has been described in writing, or upon a unanimous vote of the entire Board 

membership when no such written notice has been given. 

Those Board policies which pertain to the internal operations of the Board are subject to 

suspension only upon a two-thirds vote of all members of the Board at a meeting for which the 

proposed suspension has been described in writing, or upon a unanimous vote of the entire Board 

membership when no such written notice has been given. 

 

First Reading: September 14, 2010 

Second Reading: October 12, 2010 

Final Adoption: October 12, 2010 

 

 

 

 
 


